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Comments: | object to the base to base gondola project as it is the first step to prohibiting access to the existing
Williams Lake parking area. My primary concern is that once this projects is complete the developer will petition
the Forest Service to close Williams Lake parking area since there exists adequate access from the Bull of the
Wood parking area.

Closured of this parking are would be detrimental to the various user groups that enjoy year round access to
Williams Lake, Kachina Peak and the rest of the high alpine environment.



